Joseph K. Lumsden Bahweting Anishnabe P.S.A.



February 24, 2023

Dear Parents,

Middle school Boys' basketball and cheer have finished their season. Miigwech to all of our coaches, student athletes, and families who made this a great season. A last congratulations to our middle school teams who played a tournament at LSSU last weekend and did well. Our elementary BBB teams will have tournament games this Saturday at Sault Middle School: 4th JKL Black vs. Lincoln Blue (10 AM); 4th JKL Red vs TBD (11 AM); 5th JKL Red vs. St. Mary's (8 AM); and 5th JKL Black vs Ojibwe (9 AM). All are welcome to attend!

Our Book Fair which took place in our Commons area this week from 9 to 3 PM was a great success. There was a nice selection of books and other reading resources for students to purchase to help support our PAC. Miigwech to Ms. Lori Jodoin and all of the parent volunteers that made this event possible. Our students had so much fun selecting new reading materials.

JKL 5th grade students will be participating in the Bill Morrison Snow Snake competition during the second week of March. We want to thank Dr. Gordon for getting the track ready and organizing the event! The students will have a wonderful time.

Please mark your calendars for March 1, 2023 for our annual Culture Storytelling Night which will begin with dinner in the cafeteria at 5:00 PM followed by storytelling by our students in the library. This is one of our favorite events prior to the snow melting and the arrival of spring. We hope to see everyone there! It is almost March and "Reading Month" is just around the corner. Ms. Jodoin and our staff have many exciting Disney-themed reading activities to celebrate Reading Month. Our annual Disney-themed EUP Reads is scheduled to take place on March 13, 2023 at LSSU from 6 to 8 PM. There will be many schools and organizations providing reading activities for families. In addition, each child who attends will receive a free book and prizes are available for all. This is an exciting time for our community, and we hope you can join us!

Thank you for supporting our students and staff. Have a great week!

Sincerely,

Dr. Theresa Kallstrom

Superintendent JKL Bahweting Anishnabe School